Kindergarten “Peek”: Monday, April 10th – Thursday, April 13th
Dear Families:
We write this note to you to keep you aware of the learning experiences happening in the Kindergarten classrooms during this very special time of the year.  Last Friday, our whole school shared the Living Stations of the Cross, which was lead by our 8th grade Guardian Angels. 

During this week we will be reading stories and sharing activities that focus on our Catholic faith traditions surrounding Holy Week and Easter. On Monday the Kindergarten classes will celebrate our own Holy Week Walk.  The students will move from station to station, listening and re-enacting the stories of Palm Sunday, Holy Thursday, Good Friday and Easter Sunday.  A special highlight of the Holy Thursday station is our celebration of the Last Supper with real bread and grape juice to share.  Thank you for your donations to help with our celebration!
On Tuesday, “Kids who Care” are doing a  fundraiser.  The Easter Bunny Breakfast.
On Wednesday, we will attend a special Triduum Prayer Service at 9:45am lead by our 5th grade students.  

On Thursday, Kindergarten will have a special day with Gary’s Traveling Zoo, a special snack of popcorn and an out of uniform day.  Thank you for helping us raise money for the Parish of Chikwa in Zambia.  All of your donations will go directly to this parish wide fundraiser.  

We have a 1:00pm dismissal on Holy Thursday and no school on Good Friday.  

After celebrating Easter on Sunday, April 16th, we will be off of school for a week of Easter vacation. We will return to school on Monday, April 24th.
There will be no homework this week.   
As always thank you for your continued cooperation and support.  We wish you a happy and blessed Holy week and Easter!

Sincerely,

The Kindergarten Team

